
 
 
January 12, 2017 
 
Brandon Hurley, Chairman 
Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission 
333 Guadalupe St., #3-240 
Austin, TX  78701 
 
Re:  Amendment to TAMU Kingsville Export Permit #4-0009-00 
 
Dear Mr. Hurley, 
 
We were unable to meet the December 31, 2016 for permit #4-0009-00 deadline and are in need 
of an extension of that Order.  While we plan on picking up the waste soon after the February 
meeting, in case of any more unforeseen delays we request an end date of December 31, 2017. 
 
Feel to contact me with any questions regarding this amendment. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
John McCormick 


